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COPY. H
Liopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
st March, 1935,

Dear Sirs,
I duly received your letter of the 23rd
ultimo, forwarding one from Messrs., Harland & Wolff, Ltd.,
together with plans in comnexion with the bollers of the
8.8, "ALCANTAFA", and with regard thereto, I have to inform yom
that the plans showing arrangement of uptake dampers for this
vessel will be approved, provided the damper and gear be fitted
to your satisfaction and be found satisfactory under working
conditions,
It 1s noted that the area for outlet of
the produchis of combustion when the dampers are closed will
be 43% of the total as stated in the vmm aa' the 18th
April, 1934, for the case of the s.s. "ASTURIA
letter is being returned to you under seps




